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NOTICE 

This is for the information of all the concerned that the RPAC 2 & 4 which was scheduled on 

23rd April 2025 is postponed. 

 A new date will be announced soon. 

 

No.F1(RPAC-2&4)NT/KU/25                                                                                     Sd/- 

Dated: 23.04.2025                       Head of Department   

      

 

 

 

 

Copy To: 

▪ All faculty/concerned members for information 

▪ Concerned research scholars 

▪ Website/Notice board 

▪ File. 


